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Musical Prelude
Words of Welcome, Birthdays or Anniversaries:
Announcements:  
Call to Worship:                                
Praise:
Worship:
Prayer of Adoration and Confession:                     The Lord’s Prayer
Children’s Time:                                          Pentecost (Acts 2: 1-41)                                                         
Children’s Music:                             
Prayer for Guidance from the Holy Spirit:
Scripture Readings:                                              Luke 4: 1-13 (NIV)
Sermon

Closing Prayer:           “Lord in your mercy … “ & “Hear our prayers”
Offering:                                                        “Joyful, joyful” (verse 1) 
Dedication:                                                                               Prayer
Closing Hymn:              “A mighty fortress is our God” (DB 315, 1-3)
Benedication and verbal amen                                Forward in Faith:

The Announcements
Good morning! We welcome each of you to this morning’s service.  
Everyone is invited following the service for refreshments and 
fellowship in the hall downstairs.
Many, many thanks go out to those who attended last Tuesday’s 
Pancake Supper. Thanks go to the young people who came out to 
help make, serve and clean up. Special thanks to the members of 
the Christian Education and Congregational Life Committee who 
were there helping before, during and after the event. A total of 
$635 was raised for the West Grey Youth Centre.
Trinity Group will meet on March 11 at 2 p.m. with roll call being to 
wear something green.
A reminder: If you don’t have offering envelopes or a mailbox, 
please speak to Wendy McConnell, our church secretary.
The small print versions of Our Daily Bread for March to May 
are at the back of church.
Mark on your calendar: There will be a Satuday Funday here at 
the church on Saturday, March 29 beginning at noon with a potluck 
luncheon. It will be followed by an afternoon of cards and games. 
The Christian Education and Congregational Life Committee will 
provide beverages and dessert. All are encouraged to attend and 
bring games, cards and/or puzzles.
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